
 

 

 
15 July 2022 
 
Mr John Steenhuisen, MP 
Leader of the Official Opposition 
Parliament of the Republic of South Africa 
CAPE TOWN 
8000 
 
Dear Honourable Steenhuisen 
 
NEW EU CITRUS EXPORT REGULATIONS 
 
I acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 14 July 2022 addressed to the President of the Republic of 
South Africa, His Excellency Mr Cyril Ramaphosa. 
 
The Citrus Industry is dealing with this matter and they have already raised it directly with the 

President.  

The matter is therefore receiving the attention it requires.  

Kind regards. 

 

Dr Gerhard Koornhof, MP 
Parliamentary Counsellor to the President 
 

 

 


